
 

 

Dear Students, Parents, and Guardians: 

We are honored to announce a special event at Goshen High School. On Wednesday, May 28, at 7:00 
PM in the Roy Reese Auditorium we will welcome Mr. Brian Strommer, a U.S. Navy veteran and 
retired FBI agent, who will be delivering a powerful and emotional presentation to our students and 
community. 

Mr. Strommer will share the personal story of his teenage son, whose life was tragically cut short as a 
passenger in a vehicle driven by a friend who was under the influence. His message highlights the 
profound consequences of choices made in adolescence and serves as an important reminder of the 
value of making safe, responsible decisions. 

Attendance is mandatory for all seniors who plan to attend the prom. However, we encourage all 
members of our learning community—students, parents, and staff—to attend and experience Mr. 
Strommer’s impactful message together. 

We believe this presentation will be an important and meaningful experience for all, and we 
appreciate your support in reinforcing these life-saving lessons with our students. 

Thank you for your continued partnership. 

Sincerely, 

Nick Pantaleone, Principal 

 


